
 
The outcomes of the annual consultation with school governing bodies 
and the relevant Church of England and Roman Catholic dioceses, the 
Southampton Admissions Forum and the public 
 
 
The admission arrangements for 2014/15 are changed only slightly from those 
for 2013/14 and only with reference to the transfer from infant to Junior 
School. 
 
No comments have been received from other admission authorities in the city, 
the Church of England or Roman Catholic Dioceses, or Hampshire County 
Council. 
 
One Junior School (Tanners Brook junior) was supportive of the proposed 
change to arrangements for admission to Junior schools. No other schools 
made comments 
 
No comments have been received from the general public. 
 
The Admissions Forum considered the proposed changes at its meeting in 
February 2013. The Forum was supportive of the proposed minor change. 
 
 
 
 


